

Grange Infant School
Delamere Drive
Stratton St Margaret
Swindon
SN3 4XE
Tel: 01793 822357
www.grange-inf.swindon.sch.uk

10th November 2022

Dear Parents and Carers,

The time is nearly here! Please be reminded that the Christmas Voice Festival will take place on Wednesday 16<sup>th</sup> November at 4:30pm at the Wyvern theatre.

Here is a link to the web page on the Wyvern Website where you can buy tickets if you have not already done so:

https://swindontheatres.co.uk/Online/tickets-christmas-voice-festival-swindon-2022

You will need to drop your child off with myself and Mrs Moran on or just before 3:10pm by the stage door at the back of the theatre building (walk all the way around the building to the back). We will be starting rehearsals at 3:30pm so please ensure they are on time. The actual performance will start at 4:30pm.

The children can come dressed in Christmas jumpers, but please avoid big head-dresses - smaller decorative wear such as headband is fine. Please can your child also bring along a full bottle of water.

The performance will finish at roughly 5:15pm. You will need to collect your child from the Wyvern foyer between 5:15pm and roughly 5:30pm. Mrs Moran and myself will bring the children to you in the foyer when our school name is called.

We have arranged permission for the children taking part in the voice festival to be collected from the school office at 2pm on Wednesday 16<sup>th</sup> November 2022 to ensure that they are ready to be dropped at the Wyvern at 3.10pm. If you have other children in the school, then they can also be collected at 2pm. Please email us to let us know if you would like to collect a sibling.

If your child would like to practise the songs at home, you can access the resources here: <a href="https://smscio.org/schools/swindon-schools-song-bank/">https://smscio.org/schools/swindon-schools-song-bank/</a>

The password to gain access is SMS-CVF 2022

Please let us know if you have any questions. Kind regards Mrs Barton

